
 

    November 10, 2024      

             

Thirty-Second Sunday in Ordinary 

Times 

 

Mass Intentions 
 

 

November 11, 2024           Monday                

 8:00 a.m.   †   Joe Schmitt 

 

November 12, 2024,           Tuesday                      

               NO MASS    

 

November 13, 2024            Wednesday           

5:00 p.m.    † Nancy Bruder 

 

November 14, 2024             Thursday           

8:00 a.m.  †   John McCann    

     

November 15, 2024              Friday                                

 8:00 a.m.  † Dorothy Alles 

 

November 16, 2024              Saturday              

5:00 p.m.  †   Richard Erdman 

 

November 17, 2024               Sunday                

 8:00 a.m.  † Helen Nix    

10:30 a.m.    Parishioners 

 

 

Liturgical Ministers for November 9th 

& November 10th  

Lectors 

5:00 p.m.   Kevin Rupp (1) 

                  Tom Andreas (2) 

8:00 a.m.   Bill Duffy (1) 

                  Erin Shidler (2) 

10:30 a.m. John Gilles (1)  

                  Jacob Alles (2)  

 

 

 

Hospitality Ministers 

5:00 p.m.  Andy Herber, Bryan Smethers 

8:00 a.m.   Jack & Jeff Gibson 

10:30 a.m. Carl Brown, Mike Sedor 

 

Extraordinary Minister of Holy 

Communion 

5:00 p.m.    Teresa Dowell, Anita Kelley & 

Danielle Smethers 

8:00 a.m.    Vanessa Schoon, Sara St. 

Clair & Dick Buchanan 

10:30 a.m.  Kristin Rentschler, Kim Sedor 

& Scott Smith 

 

Altar Servers 

5:00 p.m. Bailey Moctezuma, Brenleigh 

Smethers 

8:00 a.m.  Lorelei & William Renninger 

10:30 a.m.  Edward Lieb, William Schmitt 
 

 

Collections for November 3, 2024  

 
Adult Offering Envelopes             $ 2,602.00 

Loose                                             $    213.00 

Candles              $       30.00 

CCD                                              $       22.00 

Repair                                            $     170.00 

All Soul’s Day                               $     145.00 

Total in pews:                                $ 3182.00 
 

Online Collections 

Reg. Envelopes                             $ 1,477.00 

Repair Fund                                  $     275.00  

Second collection             $    105.00     

Other              $      25.00      

Total Online                                  $  1,882.00  

  
 
 



 
 
Fire Drill Coming Up for CCD 
On November 17th at 930am we will be  
having a fire drill in the Parish. All CCD  
students and teachers will be exiting the  
building. Everyone is encouraged to  
participate, as we practice in case  
of a real emergency. 
 
 
St. Vincent DePaul Corner 
November 4, 2024  
Families served 48 Total people 144 
New Clients 2 Gas cards 3 
 
Needs Tuna and Spaghetti sauce 
 
Your ongoing support whether that is  
financial, food donations, volunteering of  
your time, talent and last, but not least,  
your prayers are each examples of Jesus  
calling for us to love our neighbor. 
 
If you would like to help with St. Vincent   
DePaul, please contact the office and  
leave a message for Sara St. Clair.  
Thank you so very much for your ongoing  
support! Please keep in mind that St.  
Vincent DePaul Food Pantry is open  
EVERY Monday from 10:00 a.m. to 12:00  
p.m. If Monday falls directly on a holiday,  
the pantry will not be open. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
GIVING TREE COMING 
Christmas is just around the corner, and it’s  
time to think about the “Giving Tree” at  
St. Paul of the Cross. In our efforts to help  
the less fortunate in our parish and 
community. 
 
We are looking for families or neighbors 
who are in need of a little special  

help this year. If you are in need, or know  
someone who could benefit from extra 
help with gifts this Christmas, please let us  
know. All names will be kept strictly  
confidential and families are welcome.  
 
Please call Sue Jansen (812-746-7346) or  
the parish office (260-244-5723), so we  
can gather information to benefit all family  
members. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Fr. Cyril Fernandes 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
       
 
 
 



The next 
Concealed 
& Revealed 

is on 
Sunday, 

November 
17th at 9:15 in the church. 

Book of Remembrance for 
November 

During the month of November, the 
Book of Remembrance will be 

placed in the Narthex. Each year, 
we invite parishioners to inscribe 

the names of their deceased loved 
ones in the Book of Remembrance 

so we can, as a parish, pray for 
them in a special way. 

ARC
Our Adult Religious Catechesis team 

will be presenting this Sunday, 
November 10th at 9:15 am in the 

Community Center!  The topic will be 
“Questions Your Kids Ask”.  Do your kids, 

grandkids, or nieces and nephews ask 
questions that make you scratch your 

head?  Would you like some help 
answering these type of questions?  

Join us. 

HOLY HOUR OF POWER 
The next Holy Hour of Power is 
Friday, November 15th from 6-7 

pm.  There will be Adoration, Praise 
and Worship Music, and Confession. 

Please join us! 

Thanksgiving Mass will be Thursday, 
November 28th at 9:00 a.m. You are 

encouraged to attend Mass on 
Thanksgiving because in the Eucharist 
we deepen our belief and express our 
faith in Christ’s presence with us. We 

recognize that he accompanies us 
through the good and the bad, the 

difficult and joyful. Through the Real 
Presence, we hand on our faith – by 
word and example – to those around 
us. This is something for which we 

should be ever thankful.  This year the 
Mass will be a “Youth Mass” with 

members of our Youth Group filling 
most of the ministry roles. 

FRIDAY ADORATION 
It’s time to sign up for a regular 

hour of Adoration on Fridays.  This 
is a beautiful and important 

devotion.  Please sign up to cover 
an hour each week.  You will not 

regret time spent with Jesus in the 
Eucharist.  



Catholic Q&A
We are bringing back Catholic Q&A!  

This is a great opportunity to ask those 
burning questions about the Church and 

the Catholic faith that you haven’t had the 
chance to get answered!  You can write 
down your questions anonymously and 

leave them in the box in the Narthex.  On 
Wednesday, November 20th our 

amazing team will answer the questions in 
the Community Center from 6:00-7:30pm.  
Even if you don’t ask a question, join us 

and bring a friend!  There will be food and 
drinks provided and its a wonderful 

evening to learn more about your Catholic 
faith.

HUGE THANK YOU to everyone who 
participated in the Youth Group 

Pancake Breakfast!  We raised $1079 
for the Youth Group!  We are so 

grateful for your support.  Special 
thanks to the adults who helped: Scott 
Schmitt, Jeb and Michaela Campbell, 
Scott and Jessica Smith, and Charles 

and Ashley Grogg.  I also want to 
thank the Knights of Columbus for 

their support.  This money will help us 
provide opportunities for the youth of 
our parish for things like Steubenville 
Conferences in the Summer. -Sophia 

Smith 


